
 

Important Construction Update  

 

Dear Valued Mellett Animal Hospital Clients, 

We're writing to inform you about an important change coming to Mellett Animal Hospital starting 
Wednesday, September 4th.  Due to the exciting construction within our facility, we will be 
temporarily transitioning to curbside service for medical appointments. 

What to expect: 

Due to construction, when you arrive, please park in our back parking lot. You'll notice signage 
instructing you to call (330) 477-3491. Upon calling, our team will promptly come to your vehicle to 
assist with retrieving your pet for their appointment. 

Please be advised: If your pet has a grooming appointment or if you are here for a prescription 
pick-up, kindly use the front entrance as usual. During our renovations, please allow 48 hours for 
prescription processing. 

We understand that this adjustment may be unexpected, and we sincerely appreciate your 
patience and understanding during this time. Rest assured, this curbside service is temporary, and 
we are committed to providing the same level of exceptional care you've come to expect from us. 

We are looking forward to sharing more details about our exciting renovation in the upcoming 
weeks! 

Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your furry companions. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. 

Kind regards, 

Mellett Animal Hospital 


